
 

 

 

Facebook : You may recall that, just prior to the lockdown in the spring last year, we had 

planned to launch a new Facebook page for Veryan School and some of you returned per-

mission slips to allow us to post images and updates. As much time has passed, and many things have 

changed in this time, we did not want to assume that permissions granted this time last year would still 

stand. Therefore, we wanted to inform you that we would like to launch a new Facebook page over the 

coming weeks which we will use as a ‘newsfeed’ without children’s images or names included. Howev-

er, if you send a piece of work or photo to your teacher on class Dojo they may ask if you are happy for 

this to be shared on the new Facebook page. There is no pressure to agree to this, but we think it would 

be a great opportunity to share with a wider community the fantastic things we are doing at Veryan 

School and another way for our Veryan family to stay connected to each other. 

We want this page to be a positive promotion of our children and our school and like many other 

schools in and outside our Trust we will set all the appropriate filters, moderation etc to ensure that it is as 

secure as it can be. 

If you have any concerns or queries about the use of Facebook as a newsfeed  for Veryan Primary 

School please email veryan.secretary@celticcross.education by Wednesday 13th January. 



 

 

Eliza designed and   

created her  ideal play 

park, complete with 

sandpit, balance beam 

and all sorts of other  

exciting equipment! 

Well done George, your Pillars of   

Islam model looks 

great! 

Our school bubble have also been busy creating their  

ideal park designs—there’s some fantastic ideas and 

imaginative plans! 

Bonnie drew 

the existing 

park as a 

basis for our 

park         

designs. 

Rory was inspired 

by recent class 

work and          

composed this 

amazing story. 

Rory also 

wrote this  

letter to our 

Parish Coun-

cil regarding 

the play park. 

George P was keen 

to include a zip wire 

in his design! 

(Below) 



 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Supporting young people, and their families, with positive 

mental health. 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-guidance-on-supporting-children-and-young-peoples-mental-health-and-wellbeing
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-guidance-on-supporting-children-and-young-peoples-mental-health-and-wellbeing

